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Noise and vibration impact to SARU and Oncology on 
west side of Broken Hill Hospital campus on 
Wednesday 31 July 2024   
Health Infrastructure is building a new Acute Mental Health Inpatient Unit and refurbishing the 
Emergency Department at Broken Hill Hospital to better meet the health needs of the Broken Hill 
community now and into the future.  
We recognise that building new infrastructure can be disruptive to consumers, visitors, staff, nearby residents, 
businesses and road users. All construction activities are carried out with the health and safety of the local community 
as our top priority. For your safety, please follow instructions at all times. 

Construction on the Acute Mental Health Inpatient Unit has now commenced. Health Infrastructure has engaged 
Barpa Construction Services to carry out this work.  

How does this work affect you?  
This Notification is to advise that there will be noisy demolition 
work taking place in the SARU and Oncology carpark on 
Wednesday 31 July, between 8.00am and 5.00pm. This area 
is already fenced off as part of the construction zone. See map 
for impacted area outlined in green. 

This work requires concrete sawing and jack hammering to 
break up the concrete carpark into sections for removal.  

Sawing will commence at 8.00am and jack hammering will take 
place between 9.00am – midday and 2.00pm – 5.00pm. 

Water will be used to suppress dust. Some vibration can be 
expected.  

Note the demolition contractor will begin clearing roadways and kerbs on Monday 29 July – there are no impacts to 
hospital users prior to the demolition works on Wednesday 31 July.  
 
Keeping you informed 
There will be permanent changes to access throughout construction. You will be kept informed at all stages. Thank 
you for your patience while we complete this important redevelopment for the Broken Hill community. If you would like 
to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can call us on 02 8838 8889 or email us at  
HI-BrokenHillRedev@health.nsw.gov.au.  

 
For more information about the redevelopment, visit our website  
via the QR code, or at:  hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au 
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